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Rome, January 24, 2013 

Dearest Fr. Provincial,  

 

I extend to you my most cordial greetings. 

I am pleased to inform you that reservations are already open for the 18th On-Going Formation Course 

for Missionaries in our Faculty of Theology of the Salesian Pontifical University (UPS).  

 

In the brochure you will find the objectives, content, activities and other indications regarding the course.  

 

I would like to remind you not to miss giving the opportunity to missionaries who have completed several 

years of work the opportunity to do this course, in harmony with your Province’s plan of on-going 

formation of the missionaries, and not to send only those who request for it nor those who ask for reasons 

unrelated to the purpose of course.  

 

The course fees are covered by the Rector Major, but personal expenses and the cost of travel and the 

pilgrimage to the Holy Land (about 1000 Euro), will be charged to the Province. 

 

Other personal expenses, such as mail, telephone, trips, etc.., will be charged to each participant. For this 

reason it is necessary that each missionary personally has a sufficient amount of money. No permission is 

to be given for travel to other countries in Europe during the course.  

 

Before the start of the course - from July 01 to September 15 - an Italian language course is organized 

for those who need. This course will be held at Dante Alighieri Institute. During the whole course the 

missionaries will reside at Salesian Pontifical University, Piazza dell’ Ateneo Salesiano, 1 00139, Roma, 

Tel. (+39) 06 872 90 1 (centralino).  

The on-going formation course for missionaries 

starts on September 16 and ends on December 6, 2013 

We believe that the Pilgrimage to the Holy Land is a good conclusion of the course, for this reason course 

participants are invited to join unless there are important reasons not to do so.  

 

The evaluation of the past courses so far confirm the validity of our formation program. Every year we 

review the program based on the experience of the previous year.  

The salesian coordinator is Fr. Joseph Anikuzhikattil  (jose.anikuzhikattil@gmail.com) tel (+39) 345 

240 2665; mobile: +39 33584 88493. Please let us know as soon as you have the names of 

participating missionaries so that the course program, information and preparatory materials may be 

sent to them. 

May the Lord make the missionary heart of Don Bosco grow in you and in the confreres of your 

Province.  

Fr. Václav Klement, SDB  
Councillor for the Missions 

 


